
PTO Newsletter, 3-1-2019 

  
Teacher Appreciation Week 

  
Teacher Appreciation Week is next week March 4th - 8

th
!  Watch for fliers coming home next 

week about the events.  
  

Also please check with your room parents to see if you could come help on Friday, March  8 

during  the lunch hour.  We are gathering classroom volunteers to take the classes during their 

lunch time to give teachers some "me time".   
  

Perspectives  
  

A special thank you to Katherine Arveseth and Saydi Shumway for the wonderful Gallery Stroll 

last night.  It was so fun to see how much effort was put into the entries and how many talented 

students we have! 
  

Girls on the Run 
  

Calling all 3rd-6th grade girls! It’s that time of year again for Girls On The Run to begin!  

Your daughter should have come home with a flier today. CRA’s official start date for Girls On 

The Run will be Friday, March 15th right after school 1:30-3:30. We will continue every Friday 

that school is in session until May 31st and then the official 5K race day is  

on June 1st at Sugar House Park! 

I hear from a lot of parents that say “I want my daughter to do GOTR, but she’s scared of the 

running”. It’s not just about running. Every week they are learning life lessons around the 

running skills and at the end of the program they will see they can accomplish hard things and 

complete a 5K!  Click on this link to register for Girls On The Run or to learn more info.  
https://www.girlsontherunutah.org/ 

  
https:/www.raceplanner.com/register/index/GOTR-Utah-Spring-2019-Program-

Registration?sid=7fab6b4b5f434c0b9fc141ab14d46a1d&fh=0 
  

This will be my last year coaching Girls On The Run at Canyon Rim with my daughter 

graduating 6th grade.  I am looking for a new parent to take over the program.  Please reach out 

to me if you’re interested in leading Girls On The Run at Canyon Rim in the future! 
Melissachild@gmail.com 

  

Maturation Program 
  

Several parents have been asking about the Maturation Program. We scheduled it later in the 

spring this year. It is scheduled for April 4th, and will be held during school hours toward the 

end of the day. All parents of 5th and 6th grade students are invited to attend with their child. 

More info to come in the coming months. 
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